

February 16, 2011

Sunbelt Asphalt 1410 Sunbelt Way Aubum, GA 30011 Attn: Anthony Garcia

## Dear Anthony,

On behalf of North Point Community Church and the Facilities staff, thank you for the invaluable services you provided during the recent visit of our First Lady. Your contributions on such short notice were recognized and appreciated. The Secret Service and the White House staff complimented us on the outstanding cooperation and commitment to excellence that they observed from our staff and the community of resources we had in place. You and your team played a big part in creating this clean, safe environment enjoyed by the First Lady and the White House staff, as well as thousands of first-time visitors to our campus.

While we enjoy partnering with you on a regular basis, what you accomplished this past week exceeded all our expectations. So, again, I want to personally thank you for delivering extraordinary results and services under less than ideal timetables and conditions.

Sincerely,

Mark Taylor
Director of Fa

**Director of Facilities** 

**North Point Community Church** 

Alpharetta, GA

4350 North Point Parkway Alpharetta, GA 30022

**P** 678.892.5000

**F** 678.892.5001